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 Abstract 

 
 

Explanations of the limited achievements of common property resource 
management (CPRM) organizations in securing equitable distributive out-
comes at local levels are insufficient because they have insufficient under-
standing of the influence of the community structures in which they oper-
ate. Taking the example of community forestry strategy in Nepal, and 
comparing the outcomes of forest user groups in the distinctly varied loca-
tions of hills and plains (Terai), this study provides a detailed empirical ex-
ploration of local-level structures, relationships and processes that result in 
inequitable distributive outcomes.  

The study uses comparative case study methods. It proposes a shift in 
emphasis away from the ‘unitary’ model of community and exclusive focus 
on access to forest products as the major incentive for people to become in-
volved in forest management. Instead, it suggests a focus on the complexi-
ties and variations in agrarian communities in terms of internal differentia-
tion, and of forest and non-forest (i.e., economic and political) incentives 
derived from user groups in order to adequately explain the distributive out-
comes of these organizations. 

The study demonstrates that the communities in which user groups 
function are diverse and internally differentiated. It is argued that economic 
and political structures and social institutions set the context for individual 
and group behaviour. How economic and social groups act and behave is 
shaped in large part by local-level structures and institutions that are charac-
terized by exploitation, exclusion and unequal access to resources, opportu-
nities and voices. The complexities of formal rules and the mechanisms of 
user groups are guided by informal rules, mechanisms and processes em-
bedded in the way people relate to each other in differentiated communities. 

Highlighting the pivotal contrasts between the hill and Terai communi-
ties, this study demonstrates that powerful underlying structures operate in 
agrarian communities to benefit certain classes and groups. At the house-
hold level, differential access to benefits from community forestry is greater 
in communities with a high degree of economic and social differentiation. 



 Abstract xxi 

The influence of gender relations is more visible in a community with less 
economic differentiation. Macro-level structures and processes by which 
policies are developed and implemented also reflect the same local-level re-
alities of exclusion, exploitation and unequal power relations that favour 
some class, caste and/or gender. The study thus raises questions about the 
usefulness of highlighting the role of ‘communities’ for equitable distribu-
tive outcomes when wider macroeconomic and political factors do not en-
courage a transformation of unequal power relations in the communities.  

 
Keywords: common property resources (CPR), community forestry (CF), eq-
uity and access (EA), participatory exclusion (PE), forest resource use, dis-
tributive outcomes, Nepal 
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